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You don't often get email from bradford.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Sirs,
 
Bradford Council is not impacted by the development OWFTA proposed at Morgan and
Morecambe.
 
Kind regards,
 
Hannah Lucitt
Major Developments Manager
Development Services
 

4th Floor, Britannia House, Bradford BD1 1HX
 
City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council
Department of Place
 

Bradford is bidding to become UK City of Culture in 2025
#Bradford2025 |
 
 
This email, and any attachments, may contain Protected or Restricted information and is intended
solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked
material and should be handled accordingly. If this email has been misdirected, please notify the
author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print
or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted
immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments
to this email may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. You
should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Bradford
Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any
attachment or other document supplied with this email. Emails may be subject to recording and / or
monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.
 
 
From: Morgan and Morecambe OWFTA
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